
 
From: MOE CCU (MOECC) [mailto:MOE.CCUENE@ontario.ca]  
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 12:13 PM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: Upper York Sewage Solutions EA 
 
ENV1283MC-2018-229 
 
Dear Mr. Raynor: 
 
Thank you for your letter of January 26, 2018 to Environment and Climate Change 
Minister Chris Ballard regarding the Upper York Sewage Solutions Environmental 
Assessment. 
 
On behalf of the ministry, I am pleased to acknowledge receipt of your letter, and to 
confirm that a reply will be sent as soon as possible.   
 
In the meantime, should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 
jeff.arp@ontario.ca or at 416-212-6694. 
 
Thank you for writing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeff Arp 
Supervisor 
Corporate Correspondence Unit 
Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change 
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